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PUBLIC NOTICE

BUSH FIRES ACT 1954
PART Il PREVENTION OF BUSH FIRES

SECTION 18 — RESTRICTED BURNING PERIOD
(EXTENDED)

Pursuant to Section 18 of the Bush Fires Act 1954 the Shire of Woodanilling advises that due
to seasonal conditions it will postpone the closure of the Restricted Burning Period.

The Restricted Burning Period will now close at 12.00 midnight on Monday 29 April 2024.

Permits to burn must be obtained prior to lighting any fires during this period. Permits can be
obtained from your Brigade Fire Control Officer. Details are available here:
https://www.woodanilling.wa.gov.au/documents/21093/fire-break-notice-2023-2024

Please Note: The Shire of Woodanilling encourages landowner/occupiers carrying out any
burning off activities by calling DFES Communication on ph. (08) 9395 9209. This will assist
with volunteer resources unnecessarily responding to private burns, mistaken as a reported
fire.

This notice is dated 11 April 2024.

Phil Burgess
ACTING CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER
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